
WHITE OAK CEMETERY ASSOCIATION 

P.O. Box 622 

TONTITOWN, AR 72770 

Members of the White Oak Cemetery Association of Washington County met in 

regular annual business session on May 30, 2016 followed by the annual meeting 

of the White Oak Cemetery Association appointed Board of Directors. During this 

meeting the Board approved a recommendation to increase the amount needed 

for grave openings at White Oak Cemetery to $400.00. This amount should be 

included in the total funeral costs at the mortuary in charge of the interment and 

be authorized by the party responsible for the funeral costs to the mortuary prior 

to requesting an assigned grave location at White Oak. The $400.00 should be 

remitted to White Oak Cemetery Association by the responsible mortuary to the 

above address within fifteen days following the interment. 

We will appreciate your cooperation in helping sustain the White Oak Cemetery. 

Questions should be directed to Jim Nance (jnancel@centurytel.net) or 
Patricia Morlan at 479-442-7906 


